
PUT WILDLIFE FIRST
2024 Provincial Election Town Hall

Wildlife 
management must be

conducted by an agency
independent of
government 
influence. 

Funding dedicated to fish
and wildlife should be

increased and driven by
legislated objectives. 

Public access to
public resources

must be enshrined
in law. 

300,000 275,000 110,000
PAL holders

316,000
freshwater fishing

license holders
hunting license

holders
saltwater fishing
license holders

In B.C. there are

and this election, we will stand together.

Coldstream Community Hall, 9909 Kalamalka Rd, Coldstream, BC
Thursday, August 15th, 2024 – 7:00pm to 9:00pm 

For more information, please contact Steve Hamilton, advocacy@bcwf.bc.ca


